
 

 

 

  
 

  

Date: June 9, 2025 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Oscar Ojeda, Finance Supervisor 

Re: Discussion: Merging Infrastructure and Transportation Funds 

Objective: 

To evaluate the merit of merging the Infrastructure and Transportation Funds. 

Summary: 

 

While there is no direct mandate on whether specific funds such as the Infrastructure and Transportation Funds 

should be combined or separated, fund separation ensures that resources are used in compliance with legal or 

regulatory requirements governing each fund. Combining them could reduce the transparency of how resources 

are being allocated and spent. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 
 

None. 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

 

Staff recommend that the funds are left as they currently stand. 


